

1 Platinum Park • Capricorn Business Park • Muizenberg • Cape Town • 7945 • South Africa

Tel: +27 21 418 0322 Fax: +27 21 418 6406 Email: info@breadlineafrica.org

Visit our website: www.breadlineafrica.org

18 August 2022

Dear Professor Elizabeth Mayne,

I would like to thank the Division of Immunology – University of Cape Town for your recent gift of R1,500.

For more than 29 years, Breadline Africa has worked to support vulnerable children in South Africa, providing early childhood development infrastructure to disadvantaged communities. Many South African children do not have adequate spaces in which to learn, so, by providing converted shipping containers and other infrastructure solutions into classrooms, libraries, kitchen and toilet units, we provide thousands of children with the opportunity to escape poverty through education. Since inception, we have provided more than 865 structures across our country. Our goal is to deliver 1,000 infrastructure units by 2023.

In addition to our infrastructure programme, since March 2020, we have supported the delivery of over 4 million meals. Currently, we are supporting the provision of 50,000 meals a month. We remain committed to supporting communities in need through our infrastructure and feeding interventions.

We appreciate your support and kindness.

Kind regards,

Selina

Selina Kleinsmith

Donor Care Manager